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May 29, 2013



Mr. Alan Guttridge
4794 Del Sol Boulevard
Sarasota  Florida  34243

Subject:	Notification of Compliance – Preserve Area/Open Space Impacts
		Location:		4794 Del Sol Boulevard
					Longwood Run Tract D
		CP Number:		CP-12-8

Dear Mr. Guttridge:

The mission of Sarasota County Natural Resources (NR) is to provide services that will protect, preserve and enhance the county's natural resources for the benefit of its citizens.  Among the services we have is the Code Compliance Program that assists in keeping Sarasota’s natural beauty. 

NR staff conducted a site visit at the above-referenced site on February 26, 2013, and reviewed your final report on May 28, 2013.   Please be advised that the above-mentioned property preserve area is in compliance regarding case number CP-12-8.  The preserve area will be subject to future inspections by NR staff. 

We appreciate your cooperation in resolving this matter.  If you have any questions please contact me at (941) 650-0445, or by email at alipstein@scgov.net.

In an effort for our office to improve its procedures and customer service, we would appreciate if you would take the time to fill out and return the enclosed customer service survey.  

Thank you for your assistance,
[image: ]
Andrea Lipstein, P.W.S.
Natural Resources
Conservation & Environmental Permitting

c:	All Florida Services, R.A., Mr. Gerald Bishop, 2831 Ringling Blvd., Suite 218-F,
	Sarasota, Florida 34237
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